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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
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Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 Friday 15th November 2024 
Reception Nativity 

 
This year’s Christmas Nativity is called ‘A Miracle in Town!’ 
 
There will be two performances on Wednesday 18th December at 9.30 a.m. and 2.00 p.m..  
Each family will be allocated four tickets per child for a performance.  However, we will be recording each performance 
and will post it on the Reception’s Google Classroom to view afterwards. 
 
For organisation, we have allocated tickets to Reception A for the morning and Reception B for the afternoon.  If you 
are unable to attend at these times please either swap your ticket with someone or alternatively return it to us and 
we will pass it on to someone else.  Please note that only ticket holders will be allowed into the school (please 
do not forget them on the day because you will not be allowed entry).  Your tickets will be attached to your child’s 
costume letter.  
 
We are going to be filming the performance and making it available on Reception’s Google Classroom.  We will also 
be posting photos and videos of the Nativity on Class Dojo.  Please complete the permission slip that states you are 
happy for your child to appear in these and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday 13th December 2024. 
 
We will be assigning roles over the next couple of weeks and will send another letter home detailing your child’s part 
and the costume that they will need. 
 
Many thanks for your help and continued support. As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Bradley, Mrs Shrubbs and Mrs Harle. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Permission Slip for Reception Nativity 

 
I do / do not give permission for my child to appear in a video of the Reception Nativity that will be posted on 
Reception’s Google Classroom.  
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to appear in photos and videos of the Reception Nativity that will be posted 
on Class Dojo.  
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________ 
 
 
Signed:_________________________  Print: ________________________  Date: ___________ 
 

 
Please hand to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 28th November 2024. 


